
  

                   

 

MundoChile Awarded Bidding for Interpretation Services for the Ministry 

of Foreign Affairs and DIRECON 

 

We are proud to announce that our company has been awarded two contracts with the 

Government of Chile, after participating in biddings during the month of February 

2014. 

 

The said contracts, entered into with Chile Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the General 

Department of International Economic Relations (DIRECON), are for three years each, 

for the provision of simultaneous, consecutive and liaison interpretation services in 

several languages for a wide spectrum of meetings, seminars, conventions, and all 

kind of language requirements for both institutions.  

 

These two contracts reflect the professionalism, expertise, and high service quality 

that have characterized MundoChile for more than 10 years. 

 


